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Pamela Cole

From: Jeri Baldwin <jerismurfturf@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 8:01 PM

To: Pamela Cole

Subject: Comments for SPR-ADJ21-25

We have lived on La Jolla Drive for 23 years. It’s a street where elders walk their dogs and children play ball in the street 

and ride their bikes. Connecting to Wallace Road would make that impossible. We fully support the proposal to approve 

a pedestrian connection instead of a vehicle connection.  

 

Thank you 

Dennis and Jeri Baldwin 

2427 La Jolla Dr NW 

Salem, OR 97304 

503-363-5474 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


